
Referee Clinics 
Referee Meeting 

If you would like to sign up to be a referee, please call our phone line 

at 864-3941 or send us an e-mail 

at kickers@scherervillesoccer.org with your name, date of birth, 

current division, and number of years experience playing soccer. 

Referee positions are filled on an as-needed basis. After teams are 

sorted for the season, our Director of Referees will begin to prepare 

for how many refs we will need to cover the season. Only if there are 

not enough returning referees will new referees be contacted to fill in 

the openings. 

If you have been contacted by our Director of Referees, you must 

attend one of the meetings. 

For the Spring season the meetings are typically scheduled in late 

March, early April depending on the season start date. 

For the Fall season, the meetings are typically scheduled in late July, 

early August depending on the season start date. 

Click here to visit our EVENT CALENDAR, CLUB/SPECIAL 

EVENTS calendar to see when the meetings have been scheduled 

for the upcoming season. 

All referees MUST attend a meeting to ref. 

No Other Club Hosted Training Currently Scheduled - See State Ref 
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